
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
October 14, 2021 
 
 
 
 
RE: RADIO TELEMETRY UNITS 
 
 
 
The Middle Rio Grande Conservancy District will be accepting Sealed Bids until 10:00 
a.m. October 26th, 2021, for furnishing of a price agreement for Radio Telemetry Units. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 505-247-0234. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Richard DeLoia 
 
Richard DeLoia 
Chief Procurement Officer 
 
cc: RFB file 
 


